
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

SPAGHETTI SUPPER …LESS THAN 3 WEEKS AWAY!!!!!! 
 
 

If you haven’t gotten your order in for this year’s Spaghetti Supper we hope you will soon.  

 

The 72nd Annual Election Day Spaghetti Supper tradition continues…in playing it safe, we are 

again being cautious by not having any in house attendees.  But we are now taking orders for      

take-out and delivery. And again offering the following options…. 

 

 Individual order (that serves at least 1..pasta, 2 meatballs, Italian bread, salad and dessert) 

  

 Half trays (that feed at least 6...pasta, 12 meatballs, loaf of Italian Bread, salad and dessert for 6)   

 

 Full trays (that serve at least 15...Pasta, 30 meatballs, 2 loaves of Italian Bread, salad and dessert for 

15).    

 

We look forward to hopefully hosting our in house guests next year (oh how we miss that)…but remind 

you that the event carries the same greatness as far as food and people!!! Last year we limited our      

dinners to 1000 (and sold out with preorders a week before)...but we are doubling that this year with the 

hope to sell these out too, but not before everyone gets pasta that wants it!!! So if you are planning on 

enjoying the traditional yumminess…you might want to call ahead to preorder. 

  

Please spread the word to your family and business’. This is a great treat for home or work!!!! 

 

You can call either the Parish Office 315-422-7163 or School Office 315-422-8548 to do so..  

 

You never leave your car to pick up your orders. Drive right to the cafeteria doors and someone will 

bring your order to you.  There will also be traffic personnel directing on every corner.  

 

Thank you to everyone that has volunteered to help out, donated in so many ways and of course those 

that are ordering. We appreciate your support more than you know!! Hope to see you in some capacity. 

Whether you are volunteering or through the ordering and pick up process.  

2021 HOPE APPEAL 
 

If we all give to the Annual Hope Appeal  

Campaign, we will easily meet our parish Hope 

Appeal Goal of $45,618.79 which is our parish 

share of the support for Hope Appeal-funded  

ministers, programs and services. If we exceed 

our target, 100 percent of the excess will be  

returned directly to our parish. So if you haven’t 

giving yet, won’t you prayerfully consider doing 

so.   

Bereavement Mass 
 

All are invited to a Bereavement Mass on Wednesday,  

November 3rd at 7:00 pm at Our Lady of Pompei/St. 

Peter Church. We will pray for all our parishioners 

who have died during this past year. 

For planning purposes and  

to help ensure proper social distancing, 

please R.S.V.P by calling the parish offices 

 at 315-422-7163 by October 29, 2021. 
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This Week’s  
      Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 

In Loving Memory Of 
Anne and Larry DeSantis 

Requested By 
Sandy, Dan and Danny 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Anne and Larry DeSantis 

Requested By  

Sandy, Dan and Danny 

  
 
 

 Eucharistic Angels In Loving Memory of 

Anne and Larry DeSantis 

Requested By 

Sandy, Dan and Danny 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: October 18 

 St. Luke 
9:00 am  

Giovanni and Concetta Gadaleta/Daughter, Maria  

     Solimini 
 

12:00 pm  
For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: October 19 
9:00 am   

John Blasi, 4 Yr. Ann/Wife, Marietta 

Rosario Romeo, 1 Yr. Ann/Anne and Jim Corbett 
 

12:00 pm  
For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: October 20 
9:00 am  

Pasqualina Santopolo (B)/Luciano and Maria T. Luisi 
 

 

12:00 pm  
For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Thursday: October 21 
9:00 am  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei / St. Peter   
 

 

12:00 pm  
For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: October 22 

  St. John Paul II, Pope 
9:00 am   

Mary Kalska/Son, Paul 
 

12:00 pm  
For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: October 23 
4:00 pm  

Anne (Ann.) & Larry (Ann.) DeSantis/Sandy, Dan & 

Danny 

Rosita Simiele/The DiCaprios 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Frank Giannantonio/Frank and Sue 

Vito DeGilormo, Ann/Joanne Licitra 

Angela Manfredi (B)/Daugher, Rose 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Colomba Corasaniti/Tony and Fran Brigandi 
 

Sunday: October 24 

 Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

The Meola Family/Angela and John 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Sandra Camardella/Norm and Pat Jaquin 

Grazia Mucci/Husband and Family 
 

11:30 am 

Mary and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Phil and Sharon Catalino/Pam and Gary 

Guy DeMascole/Rita Southwick, Winifred Greenberg, 

         Marilyn Lerman and Marilyn Manheim 

Pierre and Italia Papaux/Sister, Gilda 

Doris Spinoso, 1 Yr.Ann/Antoinette & Tony Grasso 

Maria (4 Yr.Ann) & Gennaro  Salvatore/Daughter, 

    Roseann & Family 

Mary Ellen Sunser, Ann/Children and Grandchildren 

Benny (Ann.) and Stella (B) Sobon /Family 
 

5:00 pm 

Joe and Judy Bauer/Henry and Esther Pagano 

In the morning, prayer is the key that opens to us 

the treasures of God’s mercies and blessings; in 

the evening, it is the key that shuts us up under 

His protection and safeguard. 
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VIENNA BOY CHOIR UPDATE 

NEXT YEARS DATE CONFIRMED…. 
 

The Vienna Boys Choir has confirmed  

Tuesday, December 6th, 2022 for our new date 

for the postponed concert. 
 

Sticky labels with the new date have been  

generated to affix to tickets for next year’s  

concert. So if you are retaining your purchased 

tickets please either bring the tickets to church 

with you and see me after all the masses or look 

for them in the mail in the next week or so.   
 

Everyone that has purchased tickets thus far 

should have gotten a letter outlining your options 

for refund or retaining seats. (If you did not, 

please contact Lucy at your earliest convenience.) 

Don’t forget to mail in or bring that form to 

church with your choice marked by October 31, 

2021. After that date all monies not asked to be 

refunded will be held in a secured account and 

your seats will be held for next year’s concert… 

Tuesday, Dec 6th 2022  
 

Tickets will remain on sale throughout the year 

and as always please contact the Parish Office 

with any questions or concerns.  
 

We look forward to next year with much  

enthusiasm and confidence!!!  
 

Thank you so much for your patience and support.  

 
 

Padre Pio 
 

Devotional Candle Burning  

For the Special  Intentions of 

James E. Ready and  

Aileen Kilcommons 

 FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 

(from the Office of Family Life Education) 
 

     “Advice” books abound on marriage and  

parenting. Jesus tells us in today’s gospel the real 

secret: satisfying relationships depend on how 

well we sacrifice our needs to serve others. It is 

not about “getting,” it is about “giving”  

ourselves. If you feel like you are a servant to 

your children and spouse, then you are doing it 

right. 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

October 10, 2021 $8,592.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
October 10, 2021 $3,246.00 

LET US PRAY  
 

 Please remember in your prayers the sick 

of our parish and all those in hospitals, 

nursing homes and the home bound.    
     

Christopher Aldrich, Larry Argiro, Shawn  

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Lena Campanino,  

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Cheryl  

Cacchione, Grayce Costantini, Catherine  

Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Gen 

DiMento, Ginny and Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, 

Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti,  

Beverly Frey, Ellen Gangemi, Gladys Graham, 

Robert Greenwood, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne  

Hammond, Keith Horton, Josephine Indelicato, 

Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, Shirley Kerr, Jane 

Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, 

Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm 

MacKenzie, Peggy Miccinelli, Jean Padden, The 

Pavia Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith  

Setzer, Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, 

Carmen Surace, Barbara Traino, Patrick 

 Vassallo, Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly Visco and 

Matthew Watkins. 



       October 17, 2021              4 

 
 
 
 

Belated Happy Birthday wishes go out to our  

fellow parishioner, Cindee Musumeci. Hope you 

had a great day!! To all our parishioners who  

celebrated or will be celebrating a birthday this 

October, we wish the a very happy birthday, too!! 

Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter   

              St John the Baptist/Holy Trinity                                                               

                          …Parishioners Grades 7 to 12 

                 CYO BASKETBALL 

It is undecided whether or not there will be a 

CYO Basketball Program offered this year.  

Details and possibilities are being explored so 

right now we are simply inquiring to see if there 

is an interest. If interested, please call Anthony 

Paris, 315-882-2234 or Lucy at Pompei/St Peters,  

315-422-7163 

SWEET TREAT SALE  

CONTINUES 

 

 Order in back of church or 

online!!!  

 

Our school Fundraiser… SWEET TREATS, 

with its incredible selection of cookie dough, pies 

and cakes continues through October25th. 

  

Many of you will remember this great product 

line from the past number of years. They are great 

items to have in your freezer to make for any  

occasion and awesome for last minute plans!!! 

These delicious treats have been favorites of 

many parishioners for a number of years now.  
 

All items come frozen and are ready to pull out to 

make for any occasion… and awesome for last 

minute plans!!! The delicious assortment of 

Cookie dough is pre-portioned 48 ready to bake 

cookies (2.7 lbs.) No Mixing, No Mess, Ready in 

Minutes!!! The fabulous pies and cheese cakes are 

between 32 and 60oz depending on type. And the 

delicious, incredible double layers carrot and 

pumpkin spice cakes are amazing!!!! 
 

We hope you will visit us in the back of church 

the next couple weeks to see all the delicious 

choices sweet treats offers, or check out the  

brochure posted on both parish and school  

websites and parish and school face book pages. 

Please call the office 315-422-7163 with any  

questions or if you want to place an order by 

phone to us.  
 

All orders are due by Monday October 25th. 

Delivery is the week of November 8thth (in 

plenty of time for Thanksgiving)!!!  
 

As always thanks for your wonderful continued 

support!!  
 

Parish website:   ourladyofpompei-stpeters.org 

School Website: 

www.cathedralacademyat pompei.org 

Or school and Parish Facebook pages!!!! 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  October 23-24 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. A. Petragnani 

5:30 pm St.J/HT O. Donovan 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Magnarelli 

9:00 am St.J/HT P. Minnoe 

11:30 am OLP/St. F. Brice 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

NORTHSIDE NEIGHBORHOOD GROUP 

The Northside meeting will be on Monday,  

October 18th at 7:00 pm in the school cafeteria 

at 923 North McBride Street. 

ST. THERESE MEETING 
 

All current St. Therese members and any new 

members who would be interested in joining us 

are cordially invited to attend the next St. 

Therese Meeting at the Parish Office on 

THURSDAY, October 21st at 1:30pm. Please 

note the meetings are now on Thursday’s. This 

society has been an important part of our parish 

for many years. We look forward to seeing you! 

https://ourladyofpompei-stpeters.org/
https://www.google.com/search?client=firefox-b-1-d&q=www.cathedralacademyat+pompei.org&nfpr=1&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjcw4C1yLvzAhUKWs0KHTbXB-YQvgUoAXoECAEQMg

